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Worship Times  Sunday  8 AM  ĭ  10:30 AM  ĭ  6 PM                          Bible Study   Sunday  9:15 AM  ĭ  Wednesday 7 PM 

November 7, 2021 

Family Talk  with Dave Phillips 

Welcome Guests 
If you are visiting with us, you are our honored 
guest. We encourage you to ńll out the red guest 
card located on the back of the pew in front of 
you. We wish to meet and greet you after 
service. Thank you for worshipping with us and 
please come again. 

Bible Classes - Sunday 
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Class Topic Teachers Location 

Auditorium Sermon on the Mount Glenn Daily Auditorium 

Faith Builders The Promised Land Dave Phillips FH 1&2 

Fellowship Hall Gospel of Mark Larry Scroggs FH 3&4 

I.O.U. 
Various 
Subjects  

David Escue   
Steve Haynes 

AH 124 

Cornerstone 
Matthew: What Our 
Lord Taught 

Philip Slate AH 128 

ReŅections 
Various Topics & 
Questions 

Brian Stewart    
Joe Roth          
Jason Speed 

AH 120 

Discovery Galatians 
Daryl Steiner       
Mike Parham 

AH 130 

Cambodian 
Men and Women of 

the Bible 
Chuck Hanson   
Art Cancienne 

Cambodian 
Classroom 

Young Adult 
Live, Raise, Foster, 
Share, Follow up 

J. Wallace        
A. Washington  
L. Suddreth 

AH 129 

Youth Holy Spirit in Acts Various Youth Room 

Grace Land God's Story Various Grace Land 

Pre-K, 
Kindergarten, 
Nursery 

Various Various PH 101-108 

Bible Classes - Wednesday 
Age Group Topic Teachers Location 

Adult Gospel of John Jim Howard Auditorium 

Adult 
David:                           

A Heart for God 
Dave Phillips AH 120 

Adult At Your Leisure Lucas Suddreth AH 128 

Adult Faithful Families Brian Stewart FH 

Adult 
Worship Leading 
and Singing 

Leon Sanderson AH 124 

Youth: Grades 
7-12 

Girls - Deńned    
Guys - Slaying 
Your Dragon 

Joshua Adams Youth Room 

Youth: 
Grades 1-6 

God's Story Various Grace Land 

Nursery,  
Pre-K, 

Kindergarten 
Various Various PH 101-108 

Sermons and Scripture Reading 
AM - Our Weakness for His Sovereignty  
            (1 Corinthians 1:26-31) 
PM - You Are Creative: Joining God in the Beauty of Creating 
           (Genesis 2:4-7 and Ephesians 2:8-10) 

        Good morning!  Welcome to the Germantown church of 
Christ.  We are thrilled you are here as we join together in praise 
and worship of our God. 

     Our Trunk and Treat was a tremendous event!  We had guests 
and we had members participate.  You would assume that we 
had childrenĤand you would be right!  It was good to watch 
what turned out to be a ĥblock partyĦ where children were 
roaming in between all the parents (watchful eyes) and trunks of 
cars collecting snacks.  Thanks to the organizers!  Thanks to the 
parents, teens and children who brought and distributed candy.  
DonĦt miss next year! 

      Our Theme for the year is recognizing the sovereignty of 
GodĤtherefore we respond in faith.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for people who like to express their faith in a 
supreme being by living according to His will, not ours. He, as 
our creator, is the one who determines what will be done and is 
inviting us into an eternal relationship.  We respond by 
recognizing our place in His plans and in His kingdom.  We 
respond in faithful love and obedience. 

     IĦve mentioned the numerous activities that are taking place 
this time of year.  You can read about these in the rest of this 
bulletin.  These are all good efforts and I feel sure that those 
who are diligently serving could use some help.  Whether it is 
WINGS (Women in GodĦs Service) , or our work with Tennessee 
ChildrenĦs Home, or Faith and Family, or Shared BlessingsĤa 
work we do with the Midtown and Raleigh-Springs church in 
Memphis, we have ample opportunity to show our love and 
concern for others.  Be sure to contact them and see if there is 
some way you can help with time, talent, or prayer. Everything 
we do needs the prayers of our Lord. It is such a pleasure to 
serve GodĤand it is wonderful to join in the works of people 
who have been serving for many years.  

      We are so privileged to worship together.  It is a joy to see 
everyone gathering to worship and staying to fellowship.  IĦve 
noticed the numbers of people who are coming continuing to 
increase.  May we always be dedicated to God and to seeking 
how best to serve each other.    
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OUR PRAYERS         

Those Serving Our Country  

James Chapman - son of Barry & Cheryl Chapman/Army/Ft. 
Bragg, NC  

Lauren Cotney - our sister/Air National Guard/Knoxville, TN  

Lauren Dacus - our sister/Marines/Camp Lejeune, NC  

Philip Day - son of Terry & Cheryl Day/USS Tortuga  

Andy Dye - grandson of Allen & Mary Jo Dixon/Army National 
Guard/ Dyersburg, TN 

Alaina Gembara - daughter of Terri Chambers/Navy/Naples, Italy  

Bria Gibson - daughter of Terri Chambers/Navy/Hawaii 

John Gibson - son-in-law of Terri Chambers/Navy/Hawaii 

Tyler Hicks - son of Mark & Kristi Hicks/Eglin AFB/FL 

Lacey Hicks - daughter-in-law of  Mark & Kristi Hicks/Eglin AFB/
FL 

Grant Kelton - our brother/Air National Guard/Memphis, TN 

Taylor Kelton - our brother/Hanscom AFB/Bedford, MA 

Savanah Reed - granddaughter of John & Martha Reed/Air Force 

Grifńn Stanford - our brother/Army Guard  

Landon Walker - son of Christy Perkins/USS Gerald R. Ford 

Ethan Williams - grandson of Bud & Jane Bush /Army/Ft. 
Campbell, KY 

Timothy Wright - son-in-law of Mark & Brenda Conder/Army/Ft. 
Campbell, KY 

 
Parents of Members  
Allen & Mary Jo Dixon (Nancy James) 
Betty Harlston (Paula Jones) 
Truman Hull, Sr. (Camilla Jones) 
Brian Kaminskas (Savannah Hutcheson) 
Marie McFall (Phyllis Kelton) 
Herschel Osburn  (Melanie Smith) 
Jo Ann Palmer (Jan Slate) 

Friends and Family  
Jerry Agnew - cousin of Carol Redden & Baxter McCord 
Matt Blasdel - nephew of Brenda Higgins 
Gaylon Booker - friend of Rick & Judy Haynes 
Becky Bowers - friend of Shannon Dorian 
John Carrington - brother of Barbara Worrell 
Michelle Carrington - niece of Barbara Worrell 
Jane Evans - cousin of Sam Bush 
Bill Gibbs  - cousin of Terrie  Hall 
Gary Hall- brother of Cameron Hall 
Ashely Hinton - daughter of Guy and Betty Robertson 
OĦNeal Howard - cousin of Doris Conder 
Sarah Howard - cousin of Doris Conder 
Jim Inman - nephew of Ruth Turner 
Pat King - aunt of Tim Sain 
Sally Lipsey - wife of Walt Lipsey 
Terry Love Family - friends of Sam & Rebecca Bush 
Adam Miller - son of Don & Danby Miller 
Ron & Sally Raver - friends of Brenda Higgins 
David Worrell -  son of Barbara Worrell                   

Vee Brasńeld Vivian Morris Phyllis Vincent 

Kim Echols  Shannon Wilson 

Members 

Bridal Shower 
All ladies of the congregation are invited to a gift card bridal 
shower honoring Parker Bradford and Dana Shirey beginning 
today, November 7 and ending Sunday, November 21. Parker is 
the son of Richard and Lorraine Bradford. Registries  are found 
at Amazon, Bed, Bath, and Beyond, and Target. Please include 
gift receipts. 

New Member 
Kim* Webb 
1790 Dickens Cove 
Germantown, TN 38139 
901-603-2807 
kim_webb7@hotmail.com 

WingsĦ Coat Drive 
The coat drive will run from through Sunday, 11/14. All coats, 
hats, and gloves will be distributed on Saturday, 11/20, along 
with the diapers from our diaper drive. Please come by the 
WINGS table in the south hall to pick out a heart. Please keep 
tags on the coats & have a gift receipt in case there are sizing 
issues. Monetary donations are also accepted. If you have any 
questions please contact Christie Ainsworth or Dana Goodwin. 
Thank you for your generosity. 

From Your Shepherds 

Steve Pruitt has requested to step down from his role as a 
deacon.  In his deaconĦs role Steve has led the MenĦs Prison 
Ministry for many years.  He was a very active member of our 
Missions Committee for numerous years, including helping to 
set the structure of our missionsĦ ministry and a term as chair 
of the committee.  For numerous years, Steve has led singing 
in our worship services.  Holly has served in the nursery and 
taught in the cradle roll class for many years.  Steve and Holly 
have been involved with the Germantown Youth Group 
activities.  We are thankful for their service to the church in 
so many ways.  The elders thank Steve for his service as a 
deacon of the congregation.   
                               your shepherds 

Prayer list is updated every two weeks.  Notify the church 
ofńce if your friend or family member should remain on the 
list. 




